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It was great to watch and listen to our Year 5 children debating at the Riverside this week.  They discussed 
ideas well and were part of democracy-in-action for their work on British Values. Well Done! Don’t forget the 

Book Fair is in the hall after school all next week so please come and support us if you can.   Mr Crabtree 

OUR STARS OF THE WEEK WERE: 
 

FOR  
GOOD WORK 

YR  Rayne Sykes 
Y1 Isabelle Wormald 
Y2  Keaton Lee 
Y3 Riley Murphy 
Y4  Finley Hamilton 
Y5 Theo Youssef 
Y6  Jago Grayson  

GOOD BEHAVIOUR- 
FOR-LEARNING 

YR  Darcie Berryman 
Y1  Noah Ingham 

Y2  Rico Dickson 
Y3  Martha Williams 
Y4  Issac Shepherd 
Y5  Missy Doidge 
Y6  Brandon Keogh 

 
 

 
 
 

 

DIVALI  
Thanks to Mrs 

Thoppae for her 
fascinating 

assembly about 
Divali -  and 

thank you to the 
girls who 

practised and 
performed the 

traditional 
Indian dance.  

It was brilliant! 

 
Pantomime 

 

It was a fantastic experience last Friday when the whole 

 
school visited the Riverside in Whitworth to watch the 

MM Productions ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ pantomime.  

This was a great example for children to see acting on a 

real stage - helping their drama skills and preparing for 

our own Christmas production.(More pictures on our website) 
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NSPCC 

 
Please follow the NSPCC’s advice on 

staying safe online. 
STEP 1: Talk about how to stay safe 
online – and keep talking about it! 

 
 

Best attenders last week were: 

 

98.4% Well Done! 

Christmas Fayre 
Our Christmas Fayre, run by the PTFA, will be held on  

Friday 7th December 3:15 - 5pm 

Stalls, raffle, secret presents and much more 

Come and see Father Christmas! 

Donations for prizes now being gratefully received. 

 

Parliament Week 
 

Well done to our Year 5 children who sat in our local 

council chambers to act like real council members.  They 

held a debate with children from St Anselm’s which 

included questions on equality and being fair. 

All agreed how well they discussed their ideas and were 

able to put their points across.  Great work Year 5!   

 
 

 

 
 

-you’ll find more pictures on our website! 

BOOK 

FAIR 
Books on 

sale in the 

hall from 

3:15pm. 

All 

proceeds 

go to 

school 
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